(From Miss Smawt's notebook) (To the Hom. H.A,L, Fisher)

Post-
graduate
schemne,

\,

AT NI April 2, 1919,
‘ ' Eppil 2. COIT/ 1085,
To the Hon. H.A.L. Fisher; / 7

“bout our P-g; meeting, last Thursday we had our finall,
meeting of all the representatives of the London medical
schoolg the P.-g Colleges, and the special hospitals, and
passed finally the scheme which we wish to launch properly
on the 29th April, R.S.Med. I was commnissioned te ask

you to take the Chair. We hope to have the American
Ambassedor, the representatives of the overseas Dominions
and of other certain public bodies interested, and a sel-
ected group of laymen. I do hope you will be able to come
and give us your blessing by taking the Chair, I will

make a few introdumtory remarks, then we shall ask lNewman
to speak, the American Ambassador and one or two others.

It hes been a long job to get united action, but the schools
are now very enthusiastic, and the scheme is one that

should have far-reaching benefits for the numerous Ameri-
can and overseas P.-g students...¥
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